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Hello Auburn family! My name is Hannah Roberts, and I am running for one of the 
positions of Senator for the College of Architecture, Design, and Construction (CADC) in 
Auburn University’s Student Government Association (SGA). As a second-year student 
majoring in Environmental Design with a minor in Real Estate Development, I am committed to 
advocating for the needs of our college. I aim to build stronger connections between students and 
the broader university, and enhance the overall student experience within our field. My 
background has provided me with the skills and experiences that make me well-suited for this 
position. Serving on Auburn SGA's Cabinet has given me valuable insight into the inner 
workings of student government. I have learned the importance of student advocacy and how to 
create tangible solutions for the Auburn student body. This role requires me to excel in public 
speaking, delegation, and professionalism, which will continue to help me effectively 
communicate with fellow students, faculty, and administration.  

As a CADC student, I understand the demanding academic schedules and workloads, 
which is why I believe it is vital to create more opportunities for students to interact and 
collaborate. Whether through social events, mentorship programs, or interdepartmental projects, 
valuing community will enhance the student experience. In addition to these ideas, I am also 
committed to advocating for additional resources that support CADC students. Mental health 
resources or academic support services could both potentially improve the stress CADC students 
operate under. Another path to relieve worry from CADC students follows working with faculty, 
administration, and industry professionals to facilitate internships, career fairs, and workshops 
that will help our students build connections and gain the practical skills needed for success after 
graduation.  

One final goal of mine, as an Environmental Design major, is to prioritize sustainability 
within CADC. I will advocate for initiatives within our college that encourage sustainable design 
practices, promote green building workshops, or collaborate with campus sustainability groups. 
With these objectives in mind, CADC can aid in increasing Auburn’s role in sustainable 
development. Overall, with your support, I will readily work to ensure that CADC students are 
heard, supported, and empowered. I am dedicated to making our college not only a place of 
academic excellence but also a vibrant, engaged community where every student can thrive. 
Thank you for your consideration, and War Eagle!  
 


